Coggeshall Big Park Project Fundraising Group

June report to Coggeshall Parish Council

Fundraising

We continued to sell merchandise and receive donations this month. Furthermore, the Jumble
Trail event was held, which raised over £500.

July is going to be slightly quieter given we weren't sure what restrictions would look like and as
we continue to focus on organising the Eco Fair and selling our stock.

We continue to get closer to our goal and this month we took over £2,000.



